
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Phillips, Hollis"
Cc: "Couch, Shannon L. (URS)"
Bcc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Questions of various sites
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2012 11:48:00 AM

Hi Hollis:
 
We are meeting with Shannon Couch next Wednesday to discuss the BP/ARCO case portfolio under
the regulatory oversight of Alameda County Environmental Health Local Oversight Program. We
will be discussing the status of BP/ARCO projects, case prioritization, role of consultants, perjury
statements, data quality issues, and strategies for moving projects forward towards case closure.
Subsequent to the meeting with Shannon, I would like to arrange a meeting with you to talk about
your projects in more detail, including those listed below. Please provide several dates and times
that would work for you in September.
 
I look forward to meeting you and moving these projects forward.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2012 11:35 AM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Questions of various sites
 
Dilan:
 
I’m following up with inquires to sites where I’d like to move forward with remediation and
investigation but am waiting for your approval. Can you give me an update on the following:
 
 

1.       Former BP 11126 (RO0066) – Emeryville, we have an approved CAP, which was supposed
to be implemented in March 2012 but I am waiting for ACEH to approve the 30 day public
notification.
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2.       Former BP4931 (RO0076) – Oakland, we submitted an addendum to the soil vapor WP in
May 2012  and are awaiting approval.

3.       Former BP 11132 (RO004) – Oakland, waiting approval to conduct a mobile DPE (we would
like to do this in September if possible).

 
Thanks
Hollis
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